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Memo
Date: 	September 27, 2022
To: 	Energy Transition Advisory Committee
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: ETAC Draft Plan Stakeholder Survey and survey dates – Consensus

Background
At the June 28, 2022 ETAC meeting you determined that surveys from Stakeholders were needed per the recommendation of the Executive Committee.  DEED’s Thu-Mai Ho-Kim, Senior Economic Analyst developed the attached survey with information on the ETAC plan.  The Executive Committee along with Abby Wozniak and ETO staff reviewed the survey.  

With the tight timeline, it is recommended that the survey go live tomorrow, September 28.  The deadline for survey of October 7.  The following two weeks the ETAC Executive Committee and Task Forces would review the results and make any modifications to the ETAC plan based on the recommendations.  

ETO Director Vita will inform the ETAC, all cities, counties, and DEED’s Indian Liaison who will inform Minnesota’s tribes and others.  It is expected of each of you to forward to your stakeholders to receive as many comments as possible.  

Goal
Receive information from stakeholders on their perspective on the draft ETAC plan.  That information then will be provided to each task force for any revisions towards the final language within the document.  

Recommendations 
1) Approve the survey
2) Approve the dates

Attachment
Please use the following link to review the proposed survey:  https://survey.mn.gov/SURVEY_PREVIEW.asp?k=166319179777


